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Year 7- Blue Peter Reading Award 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

At Year 6 parents evening, I spoke about our commitment to reading at Barr Beacon School. 

All Year 7s joining us this year will take part in achieving the Blue Peter Reading Award.  

At the end of this week they will be shown a power point by their tutors explaining how to 

do this and will be given some time to work on this in form time. As our pupils are always 

proud to succeed, we know that some pupils may even want to work on this at home so that 

they can produce the best work possible.  

If you would like to work on this together at home, please find the attached PDF to allow you 

to do this. https://bit.ly/3MwefdG We will need your signature on the first page of the 

document. 

The deadline for the year group to hand in their pieces is Friday 13th September 2024. 

Please contact us if you have any questions about this via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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